
         LESSON PLAN-2019(JAN TO JUNE) 
CLASS TOPIC PAPER NO OF 

PERIOD 
REQUIRED 

TOPIC OUT COME DURATION 

2ND  
SEM(HONS) 

Rajavahanacaritam  Cc3 
Sec-B 
Unit-1,2 

36 Text reading, 
translation, explanation, 
grammar. Discuss Dandin's 
work as a novalist, poet 
and pioneering theorist of 
liteary style has secured 
for him an important place 
in classical sanskrit 
literature. 

1hour 

2ND 
YEAR(HONS) 

Bhattikavyam Paper -4 
Course-1 
Unit-1 

24 Discuss about the author  
and his literary  style, by 
reading text, translation, 
explanation and grammar.   

40 min 

2ND 
YEAR(GEN) 

  
Ramayanam 

 
 
 

Paper-3 
Course-1 
Unit-3 

36 Discuss about the author  
and his literary  style, by 
reading text, translation, 
explanation and grammar.   
Text reading, translation, 
explanations and discuss 
Ramayanam as the main 
source of information on 
the political institutions 
and social and cultural 
organisation of the Epic 
age 
 

40 min 

 


